
 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 1995 

 

BY  FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 

 

Mr. John Machado 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re:   Review Board Determinations 

 

Dear John: 

 

I hope that the following explanation will help to clarify the list that was appended to my letter of 

yesterday to Director Bowron 

 

The Board voted not to sustain the postponement of  the information in Agency File No. 006784/RIF 

No. 180-10090-10027.  The Board did agree to postpone the release of  Social Security Numbers in 

the following documents: 

 

NARA RIF NO.  AGENCY FILE NO. 

 

180-10078-10384   008024 

180-10080-10131   008581 

180-10080-10231   005230 

180-10109-10358   002630 

180-10118-10038   008129 

 

 

The Board voted to open all of the following documents in full: 

 

NARA RIF NO.  AGENCY FILE NO. 

 

180-10089-10262   006262 

180-10090-10027   006784 

180-10090-10123   006256 



180-10118-10032   008136 

180-10118-10033   008137 

180-10118-10041   008136 

I am enclosing copies of the RIFs for these documents. 

 

The rest of the list includes documents from the October 20, 1995 letter that were dropped from the 

November 9, 1995 letter. I am enclosing your list of November 9, 1995, which includes an asterisk 

next to the documents you withdrew from consideration. Those documents with an asterisk are listed 

by RIF number on the Federal Register notice. 

 

 

 

 


